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Calling All Canines! 
SJTC hosting auditions for the role of Sandy for its November production of Annie 
 

SAINT JOHN – Saint John Theatre Company will be hosting auditions for the role of Sandy, the 

beloved pooch in the hit Broadway musical Annie which the company will be staging at Imperial 

Theatre November 14-16.  In addition to Sandy, a second dog will be required on stage as well. 

The auditions will be held at the Pet Corral on the West Side (1057 

Fairville Blvd) this Saturday (September 28) from 11am-2pm. No 

specific size, breed or colour of dog is required. “We simply need a 

calm dog that is comfortable with children and not afraid of crowds 

or loud noises,” notes Director Bob Doherty. “The ability to obey 

basic commands such as “sit”, “stay” and “come” would also be an 

asset.” 

No appointments are necessary; those interested in securing an 

audition for their furry friend simply need to show up with their dog 

at the Pet Corral between 11am and 2pm this Saturday.  

“We’ve partnered with Pet Corral a few years back for our 

production of Sylvia – it was a wonderful experience with over 120 

dogs in attendance,” adds Stephen Tobias, Artistic Director SJTC. “We hope to have the same 

turn-out for the Annie dog auditions.” 

For information on auditions please visit: www.saintjohntheatrecompany.com/auditions 
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